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Item  
 

Adult Social Care and  
Health Select 

Committee 
 

12 February 2019 
 

 
Skinner Street and Lanehouse Road Dental Practices 
 
 
Summary 
 
 
The owner of two dental practices – Skinner Street (Central Stockton) and 
Lanehouse Road (Thornaby) – wish to propose a merger of the service and to 
concentrate services on the Lanehouse Road site. 
 
The Committee is requested to consider the proposals and provide its view as 
appropriate. 
 
  
 
 
Detail 
 
 
1. The Practice at 91 Skinner Street is situated in Central Stockton, and the 

Practice at 77 Lanehouse Road is in Thornaby.  The two Practices are 
approximately 0.9 miles apart.   

 
2. The owner of both Practices has proposed that services be merged onto the 

Lanehouse Road site.  The Committee is being consulted for its views prior to 
the merger taking place. 

 
3. Attached at Annex A are the details of the proposal from the Practice and the 

results of engagement work with existing patients. 
 
4. Representatives of the Practice and NHS England (as commissioners) have 

been invited to attend the meeting of the Committee. 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Officer: Peter Mennear   
Post:  Scrutiny Officer             
Tel.: 01642 528957 
Email: peter.mennear@stockton.gov.uk 
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